

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

20th June 2022

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,



Infant (Reception to Year 2) Summer Concert and Achievement Award Costume Request

As you may be aware preparations for our Infant Summer Concert and Achievement Award assembly are well underway for our production on Monday 11th July at 2pm.

Your child will need to be dressed as a woodland animal of their choice such as fox, rabbit, mouse, squirrel, rat, hedgehog, bird or a toad. We would be grateful if you would bring the costume in a labelled bag by Monday 4th July.

As the children in year 2 will be taking the main character roles, the costumes will be provided by our costume department.

If you have further queries, please see your child's form teacher, in the first instance.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher











